
Personal February 24th, 1926.

Pear Sir Arthur:
I have not heard anything more relative to the 

dinner proposed to he held on Friday night and to he given
hy the McGill Governors to the delegates of the American
Physical Society. I presume, however, that the necessary
arrangements are being made. Whoever has charge of them 
for you should see that 
in order that the dinner

a complete programme is prepared
may he run off according to schedule, 

and the speakers should he notified in advance of the
contributions they will he expected to make, 
there will he

I presume that
some musical numbers as they help to break the

monotony of the speeches.
Will you please have some one at the University 

the Society is 
visit to Montreal in 
my very brief

prepare a short synopsis of the work which
doing and of the occasion for their 

order that it may form the basis of 
introductory remarks.

1 am &oing to take advantage of the opportunity 
which the writing of this letter gives me to mention another


